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Weekly Arizona State Council Advisory

Mid-Year Meeting

Worthy Grand Knights, 

This is a personal invitation, to you, your Council Program’s Director, Council Membership 
Director and Council Financial Secretary. They are all invited to attend the Arizona State 2021-
2022 Midyear Meeting occurring Dec 4, 2021, at St. Andrew the Apostle Catholic Church in 
Chandler. 

We want to hear your concerns and ideas and how we can help you achieve your goals. This 
will be a totally different Midyear meeting which promises to be more exciting and interactive. 
We have less slides and more workshops to make the meeting more fraternal. 

Just as exciting is the Ladies Program on Saturday.  Bring your spouse so she can enjoy the 
company of other wives along with the program and luncheon that is planned.

District Deputies please pass this information on to your councils.  Your leadership and 
encouragement for them to participate at this event is paramount.  We need everyone’s input 
to continue to be successful and reach our objectives in the second half of this fraternal year.  

The packet and registration information are located: https://kofc-az.org/midyear-meeting

Registration needs to be completed by November 22nd, 2021.  
Don’t wait! Register today! You don’t want to miss this event!

We want you! We need you!

Don’t forget Mass and dinner afterwards!

Luigi Baratta
Arizona State Deputy

https://kofc-az.org/midyear-meeting

